
	

	
	
	
	

 
 

	
2016-2017 Annual Member Information 

Meeting for the  
SASO Boys Organization 

 
Wednesday, February 17, 2016 at 7:30PM 

The Marq Southlake 
Our new community center at Bicentennial Park 

In the Traditions Ballroom 
This is an informational meeting for moms only. 

 
Please feel free to pass this information along to friends. 

Questions may be directed to any board member or visit our website 
at sasonow.org. 

 
We hope you will join SASO for the 2016-2017 year. 

Membership registration for both New & 
Returning Members is due by March 2, 2016. 

 
SASO is an inclusive organization that welcomes all Mothers and Sons.  Boys must be 
enrolled in 9th – 12th grade for the 2016-2017 school year and live in Southlake and/or 
attend Carroll High School.  In order to continue offering quality community service 
opportunities for our members we will be limiting the size of our new members to 75 
boys.  While we are very proud of the inclusiveness of our organization, SASO has 

become a much sought after organization.  For this we want to thank our current group of 
267 boys and their moms.   

 
For the 2016-2017 membership drive all applications (including membership fees) will 

be date marked on the day they are received. Once 75 New/Legacy Member Applications 
have been reached, a waitlist will be implemented.  Please follow all the deadlines and 

make sure your application is complete. 
 

Applications will be available at the conclusion of the member meeting 
on, February 17, 2016, or online the morning of, February 18, 2016. 


